NISSAN

NISSAN NORTH AMERICA, INC.

Corporate Office P.O. Box 685001 Franklin, TN 37068-5001 Telephone: 615.725.1000

January 30, 2009

Mr. Thomas Z. Cooper, Chief Vehicle Integrity Division Office of Defects Investigation National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 1200 New Jersey Avenue SE. Washington, D.C. 20590

Re: PE08-065; NVS-212lhs

Dear Mr. Cooper:

Enclosed is Nissan's response to the referenced NHTSA Information Request concerning the Agency's investigation of certain 2003 through 2007 model year Nissan Murano vehicles.

The attached reply responds by first stating each question, then the response. Please contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

John Gibbons Senior Manager

Technical Compliance

Enclosures